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Executive Council 

The Delaware goal this year is to provide collaboration and development of our state administrators while 

increasing our participation and membership in the organization. 

Conference 

Delaware participates in the Tri-State Fall conference which will not occur this year due to COVID. 

Membership 

Membership participation continues to be a struggle for the Delaware area. We currently have membership 

from two schools and three Business partners. 

Training 

Delaware will be coordinating similar events to last year for the upcoming school year. These will all be held 

virtually. Tri-State will also be offering some Lunch and Learn sessions in place of our Fall conference. 

Committees 

We have a committee of 5 Delaware members that meet regularly to discuss future offerings.  

Miscellaneous 

N/A 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Tonya Schaeffer, Delaware State President 
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